
As a long time owner and resident in Mendocino County, I am opposed to 
the significant reduction in funding for the Mendocino County Fire Safe 

Council (MCFSC). I strongly urge the council folks to reconsider their cost 
reduction to this great non-profit and restore the necessary funding to help 

preserve the areas in the fire prone area within Mendocino County. We don't 
want or need a Paradise-like disaster to magnify the impacts a reduction in 

funding to MCFSC efforts may have. Thank you for your reconsideration. 
 

Wayne Berthold 
Redwood Valley 

 

 


